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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Quantum Theatre Performance: “A Christmas Carol”, Monday 18th December 2023 

 

The English Department has invited the Quantum Theatre Group to give a performance of 

‘A Christmas Carol’ for our Year 7 students to support their study of this classic text. This will 

be an enriching opportunity for students to understand the literature of Charles Dickens and 

enjoy a unique telling of the story they have been studying this term. 

 

Quantum is an educational theatre group which has been touring curriculum-based plays for 

30 years. They specialise in adaptations of classic literature which are appropriate for school 

age children.  

 

The performance will take place during Period 1 on Monday 18th December in the school 

hall. Parents and guardians are invited to make a payment of £7.00 to cover the cost of the 

performance. We do not wish to exclude any student from the performance. However, without 

this financial support from parents, the performance may have to be cancelled. If you are 

concerned about the cost, please contact us and we can direct you to agencies that may be 

able to support you. Payment should be made through your ParentPay account by Monday 

11th December. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Sarah Caswell 

Student Achievement Manager for English 
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